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Comments: I have been in Alaska since 2001 I am against plans C and D as it would shut down the use of areas

that many of is alaskans enjoy. I believe that these areas should remain open for all users both motorized and

non-motorized a like. These areas should not be restricted to just one group of people. Please keep all areas

open to motorized use. 


